
 

                                         

Notice 

FOR KIND ATTENTION OF GENERAL PUBLIC /CUSTOMERS OF  

SIROLI KALAN VILLAGE 

 

In our endeavor to consolidate and strengthen our services to our customers, 

Siroli Kalan Branch of Bank of Baroda, presently functioning at, Village Siroli 

Kalan, Distt- U.S. Nagar, will be temporarily shifted to our  Kichha Branch of 

Bank of Baroda at Rudrapur Road Kichha, Tehsil- Kichha, Distt- U.S. 

Nagar,as per instruction of Local authorities and in compliance order of 

hon’ble High Court Nainital ,Branch shall function at the said address w.e.f. 

22.12.2022. This branch shall function and cater all types of banking business 

from the said premises. 

 

We sincerely regret the inconvenience caused to you in this regard and assuring 

you of our best services at all times. 

            REGIONAL HEAD 

                HALDWANI REGION-II  


